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Regulation of Retail Forex

I oppose the proposed new legislation changing the maximum leverage amount from the current 100:1 to
10:1. It will stop people like me from being able to trade foreign currencies. Please reconsider what this will
do the average American attempting to better himself or herself through trading FX.
Thank you,
Jack Goodlet
2891 Lafayette Rd
Fort Oglethorpe, Ga 30742


